
Home-School Connection
June 2023

Dates to Remember

June 1 4th Grade Field Trip - Huyck Preserve 8:45-1:40
June 2 4th Grade Field Trip - Huyck Preserve 8:45-1:40

Elementary Carnival - 6:00-8:00 pm
June 6 Just Run Regional Meet
June 8 4th & 5th Grade Band and Choir, 6th Grade Band Concert
June 9 Sweethearts and Heroes Breakfast 8:15-9:00

Gr. K-5 Marking Period Ends
June 13 2nd Grade Field Trip - Thatcher Park 9:30-1:30
June 14 Kindergarten Field Trip - Lasalle Hall

5th Grade Field Trip - Dutch Apple Cruise 8:45-1:45
4th Grade Field Trip - The Old Stone Fort 8:00-1:45

June 15 Field Day
BOE Meeting- 7pm

June 16 Wacky Clothes Day
Rain Date - Field Day

June 19 NO SCHOOL - Juneteenth Holiday
June 20 Grade 1 Field Trip - Animal Land 8:30-1:45

Headstart Pre-K Graduation 8:30-9:30 ‘52 Gym
Mrs. Ferguson’s Pre-K Graduation 10:00-11:30 ‘52 Gym
Mrs. Sroczynski’s Pre-K Graduation 12:00-1 ‘52 Gym

June 21 Elementary Early Dismissal 11:00am
Kindergarten Moving Up Ceremony-9am HS Auditorium

June 22 Elementary Early Dismissal 11:00am
Report Cards go home

June 23 Fifth Grade Moving Up Ceremony-9am High School
Gymnasium
Elementary Early Dismissal 11:00am

June 24 High School Graduation - 10 am

Notes from the Nurse

● Reminder for our 5th Grade Parents/Guardians:
Tdap vaccine is required for all students age 11
or older entering grade 6. Students who are 10
years old in grade 6 and who have not yet
received a Tdap vaccine are in compliance until
they turn 11 years old.

● Remind your student to take a look in the Lost and
Found located at the back of the Cafeteria for any
lost items!!

● Remember to request a copy of your student’s
annual physical to send in to school to keep their
health chart up to date.

Note from the Principal

As the year comes to a close and we reflect on all of the
amazing experiences from this year from a new
playground, to learning to stop bullying by becoming
“Sweethearts and Heroes,” our community has grown
together. Our learners tackled so many challenges
academically, too! The past few days they are proudly
sharing how much they’ve grown in their reading levels,
and all of the math skills they’ve learned. This month is
full of field trips, field days, carnivals, picnics, moving
up celebrations, and ABC countdown fun to wrap up an
amazing year.

We look forward to seeing all of the students who will
be joining us in our Summer Enrichment program
July-August, and wish the rest of you a very safe, happy
summer. Keep reading, and we will see you in
September.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Polikoski

EPTSO Corner June 2023

Events- The EPTSO is hosting a Carnival on June 2nd from
6-8pm. All elementary families are invited to attend. There will
be free fun and games along with free hot dogs, cotton candy
and popcorn. We hope you all can make it!

Parents- This month the EPTSO is funding field trips to the
Adirondack Animal Land, the Farmer’s Museum, the Iroquois
Museum, the Huyck Preserve and the Dutch Apple Cruise in
Albany. We couldn’t do all this without your support, thank you!

Teachers- We hope you enjoyed the catered luncheon during
Teacher Appreciation week in May. Thank you to all of the
parents who contributed to the meal.

Students- Don’t forget to check out the Little Free Library at
school. There are books for all readers. Be on the lookout for
special giveaways too!

Organization- Consider joining the EPTSO and being a part of
the fun. Meetings are announced via School Messenger, so
check your email for notifications.


